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14087 Old Hickory Blvd. 
Antioch, TN 37013 

Voice 61 5-941 -2070 
Fax 615-941-1711 

March 3,1999 

Executive Secretary 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 3 23 99-0866 

Dear PSC, 

This letter is to inform you that LEC-Link would like withdraw it’s tariff and certification 
as a reseller of telecommunications in the state of Florida. This is due to the continued 
unreasonable conditions and limitations on the resale of telecommunications services by 
BellSouth. We have hoped that this problem might be cured by the PSC but there has 
been no resolution to this problem. It is our belief that they are not fully complying with 
The Telecommunications Act of 1996. A copy of a prior complaint is enclosed. 

LEC-Link has not sold any services or gained any gross revenue in the state of Florida 
and has been a CLEC in name only. Because LEC-Link has never had a customer in this 
state, withdrawing our tariff and certification will in no way effect anyone’s 
telecommunications. If there is anything further that we must do or if you need more 
information please contact Jason Jordan or me at the above address. We would also like 
written confirmation of this process and the date of our official withdrawal. 

Sincerely 

Jerry LaQuiere 


